
WV Office of Technology Maintenance
March 7, 2024

The State of WV Office of Technology will be performing emergency maintenance on the UPS that
powers the Data Center at the Capitol Campus Building 6 Room B110. This maintenance will be
performed on 07 March 2023 after 1:00 PM. While loss of power is not expected to happen, there is
a potential for this to occur that may affect connectivity for some customers. Please contact the
WVNET Help Desk if you experience any issues.
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